

Summer Term week ending 25th

Little Heaton Telegraph

May 2018



A huge well done to all of our attendance starts at Little Heaton during week commencing 14th May.

- The average for the whole school was 99.5% over the week.
- For 3 days during the week attendance was 100% for the whole school.
- Year 2 and Year 6 achieved 100% attendance for the whole week!

Attendance Average for last week: 99.5%	Be on time at five to 9. (8:55AM) Late Attendance		Attendance	
Attendance stars!			Reception	99.4
			Year 1	99.7
	Minutes lost to	Days lost	Year 2	100
100% Year 2	5 minutes	3.4 days	Year 3	99.3
Year 6	10 minutes	6.9 days	Year 4	99.3
	15 minutes	10.3 days		77.0
	20 minutes	13.8 days	Year 5	98.9
V	25 minutes	20.7 days	Year 6	100

General Data Protection Regulation— GDPR

The new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) comes into place on Friday 25th May 2018. This relates to how school can process, use or store your data. A consent form has been sent home with your child which must be returned to school as soon as possible. Copies of this form are also available from the school office

A Privacy Notice relating to GDPR has also been posted on our school website.



School Lottery



- If we hit 50 tickets school earns £1000 per year!
- All of our profit goes to OUR school!
- Start supporting now for only £1 a week!

To start supporting, visit: www.YourSchoolLottery.co.uk and search for: LittleHeaton

Regular Events

Monday: Gardening Club 3.15-4.15 Tuesday: Football Practice 3.15-4.15 Tuesday: Library Session 3.15-3.45

Tuesday: Coffee Morning at All Saints10.30-12.00—cakes baked by our

Year 5 bakers

Sundays: Church service at 11AM at All Saints Rhodes.



Future events next half term:

Week Commencing 4th June: Key Stage 1 SATs

Tuesday 5th June: Robinwood pre-residential family meeting 3.30-4pm in

school with Mrs West

Friday 8th June: NSPCC workshops (whole school free) Monday 11- 13th June Years 5 & 6 Robin Wood Trip

Friday 15th June: Year 6 Leavers Service at Manchester Cathedral and treat

in the city Centre. Letters and costings sent out.

Monday 18th and Thursday 21st June: Archery events—details soon

Tuesday 26th June: Year 4 'Strictly Halle' Bridgewater Hall performance linked

to a terms music lessons. Letters and costings sent out.

Friday 29th June: British Heart foundation- Jump rope event.

Monday 2nd July: Aspirations week—whole school event.

Thursday 5th July EYFS and KS1: Coasts and Habitats- Beach Day. Letters and costings sent out. Friday 6th July: Year 5 'God and the Big bang theory' (RE and science) Manchester Cathedral.

Letters and costings sent.

Week beginning July 9th (date to be confirmed) Bastille Day MFL learning links (Red/white/blue dress code)

Monday 16th July: Year 6 leavers service at All Saints Church. Time TBC.



As we approach the holiday season, we would like to remind parents and carers that no holiday absences during term time will be authorised. Any holidays taken during term time will be recorded as unauthorised and any unauthorised absences totalling 5 days or more in a school year will incur a fine from the Local Authority per parent per child.





Reception Superhero Party



Thank you to our 'supertastic' families for supporting a love of learning and thirst for knowledge. Your help creating Super hero costumes and celebrating the achievements of our Super Reception children at their Super Hero party and creative workshop, was a pleasure to experience with you.

Year 2 Secret Agent Training Stars

We are bursting with pride at the amazing attitude and hard work of our year 2's; as they have completed the Key Stage 1 Maths SATs and prepare to complete their writing for Key Stage 1 moderation.

Thank you to everyone who is ensuring all children are attending school in term time at this crucial assessment period of the year.



Royal Wedding Garden Party



The children enjoyed pre celebrating a national and joyous event a day early last week! Thank you for your support- the effort to create 'Brirish' inspired outfits was delightful! Especially our youngest children in suits to put a Royal Prince to shame!

A huge thank you to our fabulous catering team for a delicious and creative garden picnic lunch!

Year 6

A huge shout out to our marvellous year 6. Who have a fabulous growth mindset and continue to set our high standards; as they too complete their end of key stage writing examples, ready for data to be submitted to the Department for Education and Local Authority at the end of June.

We wish our families a happy, joyful, safe Whit half term and remind you that school restarts on Monday 4th June at 8:55am.